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Angel teaching sign to a group of CODAs

DMI JapAN Autumn 2010

Dear Friends and Supporters of
DML,

Summer has passed, and as I
write the trees are just beginning
to change color as we come into
the beautiful fall season, when
everywhere to gold and red leaves
declare the Glory of the Lord.

The Japan Board begins each
meeting with a time of prayer
for the work of DMI worldwide.
I would like to share some of the
prayer points from our last Board
meeting.

DMI Executive Director — Neville
Muir

Our Executive Director seemed
to be plagued by ill health from
early in the year, in August, while
speaking at a meeting in Norway,
he collapsed and was hospitalized.
He had a clot in each lung and was
immediately put on anticoagulants,
and had to cancel all future
plans indefinitely, especially long
distance flights. Praise the Lord
he and his wife were both in
Norway, where he could get good
treatment. Recently he has started
to speak at meetings in Norway,
and is hoping to go to Uganda
soon.

- English -

Uganda

The leader of DMI in Uganda,
David Bulime, went to be with
the Lord. David was the director
of our work in Uganda and the
driving force for much of our
outreach in Africa. He had been
ill for some time with blood clots
which moved from his legs into his
thighs. He was then stricken with
malaria and a few days later with
meningitis. David has left behind
his wife Rose, three teenage sons,
and a one-year-old baby daughter.
[ know that you will be upholding
the family in prayer. We also need
to pray for the right person to take
on the leadership in Uganda.

Philippines

We are thankful for a large
gift from a businessman in Tokyo,
to build a pig sty and start a pig
business which will give work to
deaf people, and also bring income
to the ministry. Then some can
go to build a new dormitory in
Cagayan de Oro Mindanao.

China

Angel Wang is the leader
of the work in China, and she
herself is a CODA (Child of Deaf
Adults). The CODAs are given
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to grandparents to raise as they
learn how to speak. The problem
is that these grandparents don't
want the children to learn how to
sign, which means the kids cannot
talk with their parents and grow
up with very negative attitudes
towards the Deaf and their parents.
Please pray for wisdom in how to
handle this situation, so that the
children can learn both how to
speak and also how to sign.

5th DMI International Conference

Keep saving your coins so
that you can attend the 5th
International Conference in
Australia from October 12-16 in
Australia. Chad Entinger, a Deaf
leader from Deaf Missions USA,
is the KeyNote Speaker. We are
hoping that lots of Japanese, both
Deaf and hearing, will be able to
attend this conference. It is such
a blessing to all who attend, so
save your 500 yen coins and plan
to join us there. If you would like
more information, please call or
fax me (Alayne Tel. 075-871-8562
Fax 075-872-1981).

Thanks to you all for your
prayer and support.

Alayne Madore
Chairperson, Japan DMI Board



